EXHIBIT 57

Community Development Department
January 29, 2015
Landerholm Law Firm
Attn: Randy Printz

805 Broadway, Suite 1000
Vancouver, WA 98660

RE: Green Mountain PRD {SUB14-02)

Dear Mr. Printz,

This letter is to inform you that the above application submitted on December 30%, 2014, has been
deemed technically complete in accordance with Camas Municipal Code (CMC) §18.55.130.

Staffis reviewing the materials and will contact you in the next few weeks to schedule a pubiic
hearing.

Sincerely,

Robert Maul
Planning Manager
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